
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wellshot Primary School  

                               Mobile Phones in School Policy 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We have revised our current mobile phones in school policy and wish to make everyone aware of 

this.  

We would ask that where possible mobile phones are kept at home and not brought to 

school at all.  

If however it is essential for your child to bring their mobile phone to school we ask that you note 

and discuss the following procedures with your child… 

 

• Mobile phones should be placed in the mobile phone box in classroom directly at 9am during 
registration. The mobile phone boxes are then sent down to the school office and are stored 
in a secure area throughout the day. At the end of the day the mobile phone boxes are sent 
back to classes and are given back out to learners. This is the school policy regarding mobile 
phones within the school working day and all children with phones should follow this 
procedure. 

 

• Children should not bring their mobiles out at any point once entering the school playground. 
In the morning before school starts mobiles should be kept in school bags/pockets until they 
can safely be put in the mobile phone box in the classroom. Mobiles should not be brought 
out or used during breakfast club or Rise and Shine.  
 

• There is a zero-tolerance approach to this policy to ensure the safety of all. If a pupil does not 
follow this policy the mobile phone will be removed and the parent/carer contacted to come to 
the school.  

 

All children in P4-P7 have been made aware of the mobile phone policy within our school. 

The policy is in place for the health and safety of our whole school community. 

We thank you in advance for your support and partnership with this policy. 

 

Many Thanks 

 

Mrs Jill Laing  

Head Teacher  

 

 

 


